Marco Senior Softball Board of Directors Meeting January 28, 2014
Commissioner Bill Shurina called the meeting to order at 7:45 AM Jan.28, 2014 in
the Mackle Park Community Center.

PRESENT: Tom Angelo, Jerry Engel, Bill Kaschube, Fred Kramer, Bill Moors, John
Rembhoff, Leon Schmitt, Tom Whitlock.

ABSENT: John De Rosa.

The purpose of the meeting is to evaluate and rule on the actions of Jim Blankenship
in regards to his relationship with the Sand Bar team of the Island Division,

namely,
His disruptive behavior in the dugout on January 20, 2014.
His subsequent decision to quit the Sand Bar team and his refusal to
consider returning to the team for the remainder of the 2014 softball

season.

The Player Personnel Committee reported on their discussions with the principals
involved as well as with members of the Sand Bar team.

By majority decision, the board voted to suspend Jim for the first five games of the
2015 season.

Respectfully submitted,

Bill Moors
Tom Whitlock



